[ d [ d [ d
All Saints Catholic Primary Newsletter
: th
Friday 15™ March 2024
( \ Attendance for last week
Above and beyond Rec - 89.7% Lates 1
Reception- Rheon Darwin Year 1-  92.3% Lates 1
Year 1 - Meredith Hill Year 2- 9:;;’ Lates (3)
Year 2 - Willow Foster :ear j- 21‘6‘; ll:a:es »
ear 4- .0k artes
Year 3 - Jacob Mannix Vear 5 90.0% Lates 1
ear o- .Uk ates
Year 4 - Luca Gannon Year 6 96.5% Lates 2
EESEOR el (36C L Well done to Year 6 who have had
\ Year 6 - Stephen Pendlebury / the best attendance again.
Monday 18" March Tuesday 19" March Wednesday 20™ March Thursday 21" March Friday 22" March
PE- Year 1, 2 & 3 PE - Year 4 PE -Year 3 &5 PE- Rec & 6 PE - Rec, Year 2 & 1
School Photographs Guitar lessons Year 4 Wider Opps Keyboard/Piano lessons Scholastic Book Fair- after
(individuals/ siblings) school
School Photographs Violin lessons World Downs Syndrome
(individuals/ siblings) Day- Odd Socks Day
School Photographs -
Year 4- Session 3 of including Pre-School
Sacramental Programme in | (individuals/ siblings)
School
Year 3 Class Mass in
After School Clubs After School Clubs Church- 10:30am
Gardening Club Recorders After School Clubs
Football- Team only Y6 Revision Club After School Clubs TTRS Club
Wigle Dance- KS1

Easter Activities to Support
Easter Gardens- The children can create an Easter Garden in a box or tray, which depicts a scene from the Easter Story to
remind us of the true meaning of Easter. Gardens should be sent into school by Monday 25™ March.
Children and parents can then vote on their favourite garden. Parents can come into school on
Tuesday 26™ March at 2:45pm or Wednesday 27™ March at 8:30am to vote.
Easter Bonnet/Hat Parade- Children can make an Easter bonnet or hat to parade in school on Thursday 28™ March. A prize
will be given to the most creative!
PTA Easter Raffle- The PTA will be holding an Easter raffle in the last week, before Easter.
The letter and raffle tickets went out to parents yesterday.
Food Bank Donation- During the last week of term, school will be organising a 'Food Bank' donation.

\ We will be very grateful of any food that parents are willing to donate. /
/ Book Fair \ ﬂecepﬁon Easter Stay and Pram
The Scholastic Book Fair will be in the school hall every afternoon from 3:15pm Reception class will be delivering an
between the following dates: Easter STC‘Z' and Pray on
Friday 22" March- Wednesday 27" March Thur's'day 28™ March at 9am
World Book Day vouchers have been sent out this week. We can only accept online for their parents. All are welcome.

payments for purchases which need o be made either in advance, whilst you are at
the fair or afterwards- no cash payments will be accepted. Order forms and full

details about how to place your order and make a payment will be sent home nearer

the time. World Book Day Vouchers can be redeemed at the fair and anyone making
a purchase will be entered into a raffle with the chance to win a £5 voucher to

spend on a book. / \
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